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Rep. Sanfelippo Calls for Committee to Formally Investigate Elections Law 

Violations 
 

MADISON, Wis. – After the conclusion of the Informational Hearing in the Assembly Committee on Campaigns 

and Elections today, Rep. Sanfelippo released the following statement: 

 

“Our state elections laws are intended to provide equal protection for all of our citizens as they exercise their right 

to vote. Based on the sworn testimony we heard today, as well as the internal documents from the city of Green 

Bay that were presented to the committee, there is clear evidence that these laws were broken. Consequently, I 

call upon the committee to exercise its investigation authority, which includes subpoena powers, in order to 

determine the extent to which our elections laws were, in fact, broken and to identify what statutory changes may 

be necessary to ensure the fair conduct of future elections. 

 

“It is our duty to the citizens of Wisconsin to vigorously investigate whether these violations of the law were 

intentional and, if so, to hold the responsible person or persons accountable.” 
  

### 

 

The 15th Assembly District includes most of West Allis and the northern half of New Berlin. 

https://maps.legis.wisconsin.gov/?asm=15&single=y

